
October 30, 2014 

I don't know of a better, more nurturing, more supportive venue for 

playwrights and new work than the New Theatre! The entire staff and cast 

have been awesome in their desire to help me realize the potential of my 

new play. It's been a spectacular experience and I feel like a real 

playwright once again.  

BRAVO TO THE NEW THEATRE and MAY THEY LIVE LONG AND 

PROSPER!!! 

 

Richard Krevolin 

Playwright, The Gospel According to Jerry 


